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Dear Sir Madam,
I am writing to you in regards to the Officer South Employment precinct. 
Hopefully you are not in discussions with the local council with regards to this, as they are
absolutely hopeless in getting anything done
I understand that you have to follow certain guild lines as set by the disability
discrimination Act such as being able to push straight into a shop or office. It's also other
smaller things that make a difference, such as pedestrian crossing at intersections be
accessible from all sides(there are examples in Officer where lcan not go straight across
the road, due to curb, so have to cross to opposite side, then cross there and finally to the
side intended to get to, so three road crossings, where it simply could had been one
And please keep in mind those who still use self propelled wheelchairs, gravel/stones can
be hard if not impossible to push over, an example is a footpath on the west side of Officer
train station, stops approximately 40m from station Street, it's impossible to push over to
get to the train station
I know these examples have naught to do with you, but hopefully you can use as an
example for any planning
Thank you so much
I remain
Respectfully yours

Officer 
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